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October 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 12 & Year 13 Liverpool Apprenticeships Fair 
Wednesday 27 November 2024 

 
As part of our commitment to informing students about their post-school options, we are organising 
a trip to the upcoming Apprenticeship Fair in Liverpool on Wednesday 27 November. The trip is an 
excellent opportunity for Year 12 and 13 students who are interested in pursuing an apprenticeship, 
as they will have the opportunity to speak with representatives from various industries all in one place.  
The aim is to help students explore the different routes available to them after Year 13.   
 
To decide if this event is relevant for them, students can visit the event website in advance and see 
which organisations will be attending by following this link:  
 
North West - The National Apprenticeship Show  
  
The event takes place in the Exhibition Centre in Liverpool and our school slot is 9:30am to 11:30am. 
Students will arrive at school for 8.30am and register in the canteen.  We will be travelling by train 
from West Kirby Station. Students will need to purchase their own train ticket (estimated cost: £6.30). 
Upon arrival in Liverpool, we will walk to the venue as a group. After enjoying the event, we will leave 
the venue at 11:30am and return to school on the train, arriving back at school in time for afternoon 
lessons.  
  
There are limited places available for this trip. Only students genuinely interested in apprenticeships 
should register. 
 
To express interest and give permission for your child/ward to attend, please complete the form via 
this link by Friday 1 November: Registration Form  
  
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

A Duffey   R Price 

 
Mrs. A Duffey     Mr R Price 
Head of Year 13  Head of Year 12 
 
 
The school has a blanket School Journey Insurance policy in place to provide appropriate cancellation, 
curtailment, medical and personal possessions cover. This policy also carries very limited personal accident 
insurance cover for pupils. As the school will not be liable for any injury arising from incidents beyond our 
direct control, parents/carers may wish to consider purchasing their own personal accident cover to enhance 
the limited protection of this policy. 

https://nationalapprenticeshipshow.org/north-west/
https://forms.office.com/e/cwMLNDrXkY

